
To whom it may concern, 
 
I commend you for putting together the document ‘Our Space 2018–2048’; it is very informative 
with information presented clearly. I am in support of the sentiments expressed by this update to 
the UDS. 
 
As we all know, by far the greatest threat to our society is climate breakdown.  I do not believe that 
the targets as set in the update are anywhere near ambitious enough to prevent further climate 
change. In fact, much of the development will only be supportable by auto-centric lifestyles. We 
need to move away from this, and we need to do that now. The prime objective should be to define 
high-capacity public transport corridors. High density should be placed alongside those corridors. 
Greenfield developments should only be permissible with good public transport provision from day 
one. This may be inefficient at first but should be part of the consent process, with costs born by 
developers. That in itself will dampen greenfield developments. 
 
I appreciate that these thoughts are challenging but I believe that we need bold action to avert 
climate breakdown; more of the same won’t do. 
 
Regards, 
Axel Wilke  
Axel (027) 2929 810  
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